The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on the circumstances of the accident in Lipetsk, in which a
police officer was injured

On October 29, 2021 there was a traffic accident in Lipetsk, which resulted in damage to seven cars.
Preliminarily it was established that one of the participants in the accident ran into the service car
Lada-Granta, which arrived to process an earlier accident. The policeman, who was in the service
car, required medical assistance. A 28-year-old female passenger of one of the cars was hospitalized
with various injuries. The Lipetsk Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee
of Russia is conducting an initial investigation.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Head of the Lipetsk Regional

Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia Shapovalov E. V. to report on the
progress of the investigative measures.
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